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🎉 A Fresh Start to 2025 with HOTT 🎉
Happy New Year to our incredible community! As we enter
2025, HOTT is excited to continue our mission of providing
safe, affordable housing. This year is filled with new
possibilities and renewed efforts to drive positive change.
With your support, we aim to strengthen our impact and
bring housing justice to the forefront.

2025: A Year for Advocacy and Action
With the federal election on the horizon, there’s never
been a better time to make your voice heard. Affordable
housing remains one of the most pressing issues of our
time, and now is the moment to reach out to MPs and
MPPs. Advocate for policies that prioritize affordable
housing and ensure all communities have access to safe,
stable homes.

How You Can Get Involved
Write to Your MP/MPP: Share your views on housing
policies.
Spread the Word: Encourage others to join the
conversation.

Thank You for Staying Connected!

We truly appreciate you for always taking the time to
read our newsletter and staying informed. As we move
forward in 2025, remember to use the power of your vote,
lean on your community, and continue to advocate for
affordable housing.

Stay with us as we work toward impactful change. Your
support is crucial, and together, we can make a
difference. Keep an eye out for our upcoming initiatives—
let’s continue to stand strong for housing justice. Thank
you for supporting HOTT!

Stay connected for more updates!

To stay updated on our work and activities, follow us on
social media, visit our website at https://www.hott.ca, or
reach out to us for more information!

https://www.hott.ca/


CONFERENCE HIGHLIGHTS: ONPHA

The ONPHA Conference was both informative and
energizing! It was a fantastic opportunity to connect
with fellow housing providers, share insights, and learn
about the latest developments in affordable housing.
We’re excited to bring back new ideas and strategies to
support our mission at HOTT. Stay tuned for more
updates and initiatives inspired by this great event!
 

ULI TORONTO TOUR: A HUGE SUCCESS!

Thank you to everyone who supported our Annual Fundraising
Walk! Your contributions ensure that our team can continue
the vital work we do and meet the needs of residents. We
couldn't do it without you—your generosity makes a lasting
impact in our community!

A HEARTFELT THANK YOU!

Follow Us On Social Media: @HOTThousing

We’re excited to welcome new volunteers to our Board
and committees following this year’s AGM! Fresh
perspectives bring new energy and great ideas to our
organization. If you're interested in contributing to HOTT
and making a difference, reach out to learn how you can
get involved!

WELCOME TO THE TEAM!
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We’re thrilled to share that the Urban Land Institute (ULI)
Toronto tour was a hit! With sold-out spots, we had a
great group of diverse professionals from across the
housing sector, all eager to learn about affordability and
the impactful work of nonprofits like HOTT. Thank you to
everyone who joined us!


